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418. Dr M J Figg (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

With reference to his Budget Speech delivered on 22 February 2017, what amount will 

be allocated towards nuclear power procurement in the (a) 2017-18, (b) 2018-19 and (c) 

2019-20 financial years?   

         NW471E 

REPLY: 

No funds have been specifically allocated for nuclear power procurement in the 2017 Budget.  

 

 

 


